
      
 

 
 

SGT Adam S. DeCiccio 

Warwick Memorial Post 272 

840 West Shore Road 

Warwick, R.I. 02889 

401-921-1682 
 

March 16, 2022 

 

To Friends of the Veterans of Foreign Wars 

 

The SGT Adam S. DeCiccio Warwick Memorial Post 272, VFW, 1st Annual Golf Tournament 

 

Dear VFW Friends: 

 

     Please join us for our 1st Annual Golf Tournament scheduled for Thursday, May 19, 2022 at the 

Cranston Country Club.  Please see the attached registration form for the tournament details. 

 

     Adam was a remarkable man who loved his country.  He joined the U.S. Army after his graduation 

from High School and after September 11, 2001, he was deployed in combat to both Afghanistan and 

Iraq.  Upon his return from war, Adam continued his service to his country by assisting Veterans and 

their families in need.  Adam lost his fight with the effects of war on December 5, 2020.  The Warwick 

Memorial Post 272 was renamed and rededicated in his honor on September 11, 2021.  This golf 

tournament will provide the resources necessary to assist our needy Veterans and their families and to 

honor Adam’s selfless service and continue his legacy in the name of all Veterans. 

 

     Please sign up to play in the golf tournament today.  If you are unable to play, please consider a 

donation or become a tee sign sponsor. 

 

     Thank you for your support.  Should you have any questions, please contact us. 

 

“DEEDS NOT WORDS” 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

         

Salvatore Capirchio      Raymond Denisewich 

Salvatore Capirchio, Co-Chairman    Raymond Denisewich, Co-Chairman 

401-261-3034       401-644-8066  


